
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE                   Shine Jesus Shine                                                        Worship Team,  
                                                                                                                              Dan Johnson, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP  Hebrews 12:18, 22-24, 28-29                       Nicholas Black 

     Director of Shepherding 
 

SONGS          Only a Holy God 
                           All My Boast Is In Jesus 
          Spirit of God Descend Upon My Heart 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                          Mark Moser, Pastor                                                    
 
DEACONS’ MINUTE                                                                                                      Cara Ternes 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                                                      Mark Moser 
 
SERMON       Fire and the Holy Spirit                                                          Mark Moser 
  Acts 2:1-21 
 
COMMUNION          Draw Near to You 
       Behold the Lamb 
 
 
RESPONSE      Spirit of the Living God 
 
BENEDICTION                                                      

After me comes one. . . who will baptize you   
with the Holy Spirit and fire.  

~ Matthew 3:11  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Summer Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-1:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 
ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 
Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 
Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 
Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 
Summer Office Contact - Andrew Shultes, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors 

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact June 
coordinator Sara Diehl at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.newlifethriftinc.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods at lawoods3@gmail.com. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, canned fruit, jelly and jam, 
baking items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your 
donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

Sunday, June 9, 2024  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
NEW DIRECTOR FOR NEW LIFE THRIFT STORE 
The New Life Thrift Store Board of Directors is pleased to announce the hiring of a 
new Executive Director,  Anne Macha.  Anne is a former employee of the thrift 
store and a recent MBA graduate. Many of you know Anne (Osborn) as a child of 
our church, as well as her husband, Josh Macha.  Josh and Anne attend Bridge 
Community Church, a 2006 church plant of New Life, where Josh serves as co-
pastor.  Anne is mother of two children, Lucia and Micah.  We are grateful to have 
Anne join our staff, and we ask for prayers that the Thrift Store would continue to 
bless our community. 

We also want to thank and recognize Joe Bisulca’s contributions during this 
time as he has stepped in and allowed us to do our work. His gracious attitude 
and oversight of the Thrift Store these past 5 months has been extremely helpful 
and needed. Joe will remain for a period to help complete the transition. 
 

YOUTH MISSIONS CAR WASH FUNDRAISER 
A car wash fundraiser will be held on Saturday, June 15, from 9am to 1pm. Please 
consider coming out and supporting our youth ministry as they go to Easton, PA this 
summer. Contact Jason Peterson at jpeterson@newlifeglenside.com for more info.  
 

BUDGET REVIEW & DISCUSSION MEETINGS 
The 2025 Budget is complete and there are a number of changes compared to 
last year’s budget. Join the Budget Committee to review and discuss the changes 
that have been made. Meetings are Thursday, June 13 at 7:30pm in the 
Conference Room, and Sunday, June 16 during the education hour in the 
Sanctuary.  Copies of the budget have been emailed to church members. If you 
are not able to access the document, a limited number of printed copies will be 
available in The Hub and at the budget review meetings. Address any questions 
about these meetings to Bob McInnes at robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com.  
 

CORPORATION MEETING 
On Sunday, June 23, New Life Glenside will hold a corporation meeting to vote on 
the  motion to approve the Fiscal Year 2025 budget and to elect trustees for the 
corporation. All adult communicant members of New Life Glenside (at least 18 
years old) are encouraged to remain after each service to vote. We invite and 
encourage you to pray with us throughout this process. If you have a question on 
the budget or the budget process, please ask someone on the Budget Committee: 
Scott Dirksen (chair), Laura Eosso, Erich Oelschlegel, Sarah Morris, Bob Mcinnes, 
and Matt Basile. 
 

Save the Date—NEW LIFE 50th ANNIVERSARY RETROSPECTIVE 
Sunday, August 25, 6:00-8:30pm  |  Featuring Paul Miller  |  Join us!  
Reflections on the Origins and Development of New Life and Sonship 

Save the Date—JOINT PICNIC with FAITH FELLOWSHIP—Saturday, August 10 
Fort Washington State Park, Flourtown Pavilion, 44 W. Mill Rd.  
Join us for an afternoon of food, fun, and fellowship.  More details coming soon.  
Questions?  Contact Henry Hoff or Gerry Boehm. 
 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE—Monday, June 17, 2:00-7:00pm 
Our next blood drive is just around the corner.  Sign up online at 
www.redcrossblood.org using the sponsor code “NLP Glenside.” Questions? 
Contact Cara Ternes. 
 

GUEST PREACHER NEXT WEEK JUNE 16 
Next Sunday we welcome into the pulpit Ben Lyon, Executive Pastor at Trinity  
Presbyterian in Norfolk, Virginia.  We also welcome back his parents, Bob and  
Peggy Lyon, as our worship leaders.  Please join us for worship as we continue  
our 50th anniversary celebration all year!  
 

HELP WANTED 

KidsLife AND CHILDCARE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
New Life church depends heavily on volunteers to keep itself going. At the 
moment, we need volunteers who can help out with child-care during both the 
8:30 and 11:00  worship services, as well as the education hour. This is when the 
bulk of our children come and it’s when we spend the most time learning out of 
the Bible. If you have experience with small children, please consider 
volunteering for this need. Giving just one hour a week, every other week or 
monthly for the summer would be extremely helpful. Contact Bea at 
nlgkidslife@gmail.com. 
 

MEAL MAKERS NEEDED 
The Meals Ministry is in need of additional people who can provide meals for 
those in our congregation who’ve welcomed a new baby, suffered an illness or a 
death in the family, etc.  If interested or if you have questions, please email 
newlifemeals@gmail.com. 
 

FOOD CUPBOARD HELP NEEDED!  
Contact Sally Andrake if you're interested in helping in one of the following ways: 
• Purchasing frozen meats for the freezers. 
• Cleaning the Food Cupboard once a month. 
• Organizing perishable food donations for our food distribution. 
• Stocking the shelves with non-perishable items. 
• Helping clients during our Thursday afternoon food distribution. 
 

 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with young babies (those who are still nursing or 
taking regular bottles).  Exit the rear doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a 
changing table in there as well.  Please knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting 
through the service with their children.  Head down the stairs and turn right.  

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday morning 
worship!  If you require help with any special needs, please let us know how we can support 
and accommodate them so that you can be fully embraced and enfolded into our church 
family.  Direct any questions or concerns to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

